
Tuesday, March 19th 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to the Clark bands and choirs!  This past weekend the groups 
participated in ISSMA Group Competition.  All six judges for both band and choir gave 
every single Clark ensemble a GOLD rating!  7th and 8th grade band and 8th grade 
choir earned high gold ratings for each of their performances.  The 6th and 7th grade 
choirs each earned the highly coveted "Gold with Distinction" honor for their near 
perfect performances.  It's an awesome time to be involved in music here at 
Clark!  Do you want to be a part of something great?  Make sure to sign up for Choir or 
Band for your special next year. 
 
Celebrate National Library Week April 7 - 13. The bookmark design contest is open 
to both staff & students. Return your entry form to the library by 3:40 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 10th. The winning design will be printed, laminated and handed out 
at the circulation desk through the month of April. The winning designer also earns a 
$25 Target gift card. Be creative and explore the 2019 theme, "Libraries Equal Strong 
Communities". 
   
Spring pictures will be taken Friday, April 4th.  Order forms are available in the office.   
 
The Wait is Almost Over!  Middle school tennis begins tomorrow at the Lake Central 
courts from 5:15-6:30 p.m. Information sheets are available in the front office. 
 
8th Graders:  FRIDAY.  IT begins. 
 
Box Tops News – Please Help!! 
We need your help!!!  Our Box Tops for Education collection is dwindling. We have 
only collected around $600 this school year compared to over $2,000 in past years. The 
money that we receive from the Box Tops goes directly back to our students! The 
monies allow for the administration to do those little extra items for the students, like ice 
cream treats and special events. Please consider saving your Box Tops and sending 
them into Clark! 
 
We will award Target gift cards to the top three students that bring in the most Box Tops 
for the 2018-2019 school year! Students that have already brought in since the 
beginning of the year have received credit for those box tops. If you have any questions, 
please contact Kelly Hempenius (Wojciehowski). 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is April 12th.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At time of delivery, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost of 
$40. Save money and order now! 
 


